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Traditional Worship 
8:30 am 

 

Praise Worship  
11:00 am 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

LCR YouTube Channel 

 

   

The Altar Flowers this 
Sunday are given to 
the Glory of God by 

 

Tom & Susie Glass 
In memory of Tom’s  

mother, Barbara 
 

Cheryl & Mike Mettler 
In memory of our  

mothers, Irene Sutter 
and Barbara Mettler, 
and our grandmother, 

Iola Troutman 

Graduates—Class of  2022 
Graduation Sunday is May 22 

 
Calling the Class of 2022 and their families! 
Your church family is so proud of you and 
what you have accomplished. We want to 
celebrate with you and give thanks to God  
for you at this incredible milestone.  
 
 

Please send your senior picture and your future plans to 
Sigrid at office@lcmarietta.org by Tuesday, May 17. We want 
to give thanks to God for you in worship on Sunday, May 22.  

Fellowship Coffee Hour 
 
Thank you to the Guatemala Team to 
host the Fellowship Coffee Hour last 
Sunday and treating us with wonderful 
Guatemalan foods in celebration of 
Guatemala Sunday! 
 
We invite you to enjoy light refresh-
ments in between our two worship 
services each Sunday. Stay a bit longer 
after the early service or make plans to come a bit early to  
the 11 am worship to enjoy fellowship. 
 
You or your team can also host the Fellowship Coffee Hour in 
between our 2 worship services on Sundays by signing up here, 
Do you have questions? Please contact Cristi Minard, Fellowship 
Team lead. 

https://goo.gl/maps/KayLGSRiTzo
tel:7709533193
http://www.lcrmarietta.org
mailto:prayerchain@lcrmarietta.org?subject=Prayer%20Request
https://app.flocknote.com/LCR
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC0xLXd8wqonXmxdYS3XZEvg
https://www.eservicepayments.com/cgi-bin/Vanco_ver3.vps?appver3=Fi1giPL8kwX_Oe1AO50jRmZFtD1oWHODiTifILVjnEnHO3iVYxvvxhHjRfLOeq662EvVVAEjqawDomKT1pbouQuLJZHjjzAOat18GAkPO8o=
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC0xLXd8wqonXmxdYS3XZEvg
https://www.youtube.com/user/LCRSermons
mailto:office@lcrmarietta.org?subject=2022%20Graduate
https://www.signupgenius.com/index.cfm?go=c.SignUpSearch&eid=0BC2CADAFEC9FA63&cs=09B1BADD8FBC8B147B7A640E5BB79BCD&sortby=l.title
mailto:5minards@bellsouth.net?subject=Fellowship%20Coffee%20Hour
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Children 
Hi Guys! 
 

This week our Bible story comes from  Acts 9:36-43 “Peter and Tabitha.”  I didn’t 
remember reading this one, so I’m glad it’s part of our sequence. Go ahead and find the 
story in your Bible, and then take a moment and watch this video. 
 
Questions – 
 Who worries when you are sick? 
 How can you help people who are sick? 
 
Try this! 
Tabitha made clothes for sick people. You can make warm blankets for 
people and pets who need comfort. With an adult look at this website. 
It has step by step instructions, and is easy to follow and fun. When 
completed, donate your finished blanket.  
 
Prayer – 
Jesus,  
Teach us to follow your lead and be disciples in God’s world! 
Amen. 
 
Have fun making your blankets and please send pictures of your work 
to my email Sharon@LCRmarietta.org. Hope to see you on Sunday. 
                                                                                   -Ms. Sharon 

 

LCR 
 

Join the Worship Assistant Team! 
 

Worship happens each Sunday thanks to a 
number of volunteers: Ushers, Altar Guild, 
AV Techs, and now also Communion 
Ministers again! Since we have gone back to 
two stations for communion at each service, 
we are in need of volunteers to help out.  
 

There is a sign up on our website under Worship for both the rest of 
May and the Summer months of June-August. Please prayerfully 
consider if you could help some Sunday in any of the above 
volunteer opportunities and sign up for one or more Sundays. You 
may also use the link to the right to sign up. Thank you for your help! 

Worship 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Worship Assistants 
Sign-up Link 

 
Altar Flower Sign-Up 

 
Send a Prayer  
Request here 

For more info or 
to register, click  

here 

Summer 
Camps 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VFNeo3Nh_Qw
https://www.instructables.com/No-Sew-Fleece-Blanket-1/
mailto:Sharon@LCRmarietta.org
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0c4ea9ad2fa7fb6-worship3
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0c4ea9ad2fa7fb6-worship4
https://www.signupgenius.com/index.cfm?go=c.SignUpSearch&eid=0BC2CADAFEC9FA63&cs=09B1BADD8FBC8B147B7A640E5BB79BCD&sortby=l.title
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0c4ea9ad2fa7fb6-altar
mailto:Prayerchain@lcrmarietta.org?subject=Prayer%20Request
mailto:Prayerchain@lcrmarietta.org?subject=Prayer%20Request
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0c4ea9ad2fa7fb6-worship1
https://novusway.org/
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Outreach  
 

MUST 
donation link 

 
CAC 

donation link 
 

YELLS 
donation link 

 
Meals on Wheels 

Volunteer Sign-Up: 
Contact Ron Jolly 

 
MUST Wednesday 

Lunch 
Volunteer Sign-Up: 
Sign-up Genius Link 

 
SE Synod 

ILAG Guatemala  
link 

 
 
 

Youth Events 
 

Register for 
AFFIRM here 

 

Outreach 
 

MUST Ministries  
Wednesday Lunch 

 

Thank you to everyone who played a 
part in cooking and serving a hot lunch 
to about 40 guests last week 
Wednesday. A big shout out to Mark 
Brosch and Paul Jelinek (not pictured) 
for cooking and prepping the meal 
today. Also thank you to Mark O’Brien, 

Stephen Goodnough, and Mark Brosch for your faithful service  
in serving.  
 

LCR cooks and serves lunch at MUST Ministries every 3rd 
Wednesday of the month. We are now in the new MUST Hope 
House and added a few more spots for cooking and serving. The 
new sign-up schedule through September is up.  
 

Also, since we are in the new Hope House kitchen, there are 2 
kitchen training meetings: May 10 from 3-4 pm and May 15 from 
10-11 am. If possible, please plan on attending one of these 
meetings. If you can’t make it, no worries, just plan on coming 30 
minutes to an hour before your scheduled time to get acquainted 
with the new kitchen. 
                                                                -Dana Jelinek 

Y.E.L.L.S. 
 
Richard Leon and his employer the Marietta 
Radisson Hotel were recently honored by 
YELLS (Youth Empowerment through 
Learning, Leading, and Serving), a local non-
profit that has been supported by LCR for 
nearly a decade.   

 
YELLS was in need of additional meeting 
space after a local church, that provided space 
to YELLS, notified them that they were closing 

down their location on the Franklin Gateway. Richard stepped up 
and approached his hotel management and the problem was 
solved. See the full article at here. 

https://www.mustministries.org/give-help
https://www.ourcac.org/donate-online/
http://www.yellsinc.org/donate/
mailto:ron.jolly46@gmail.com?subject=MOW
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0c4ea9ad2fa7fb6-must1
https://www.elca-ses.org/ILAG
https://www.sesyouth.org/affirm
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0c4ea9ad2fa7fb6-must1
https://www.yellsinc.org/partner-spotlight-the-radisson-hotel-and-richard-leon/
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Events 
 

LCR Women’s  
Bible Study-Virtual 
Thursdays at 8:30am  

Email Allison for Zoom link  
 

Men’s Group 
(with breakfast) 

Wednesdays at 7:30 am  
In-Person (with Zoom 

option  Zoom link)  
 

Women’s Bible Studies 
Mondays at 10:30 am 
Tuesdays at 10:00 am 

at LCR 
 
 

Knitters for Peace 
May 17 at 7 pm 

LCR Library 
 

Graduation Sunday 
May 22, 2022 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Register for AFFIRM 
here 

 

 
SAVE THE DATE 
LCR Food Truck  

Festival 
June 25, 9 am-Noon 

 

Synod e-News 
Link 

If you would like to send a birthday wish to Ruth, you may mail 

 

Knitters for Peace 
1st & 3rd Tuesday of  the month 

Next Meeting: May 17  
6:30 pm in the Library 

 

Our Mission statement is “ Our desire to knit the world into a 
better place, through handmade gifts of love and peace.” We 
invite you to join our knitting / crochet group. No knitting or 
crocheting experience is required. We will help you learn! 
While we meet twice a month, regular attendance is not 
required. We are a casual small group where we come 
together to enjoy fellowship and crafting time. Any donation of 
yarn is greatly appreciated. We always are making hats and 
scarves for MUST. Questions? Contact Sandy Brosch. 

Fellowship Puttshack Event 
 

Everyone had a great time at Puttshack as you can see by the 
photos below! Be sure to join us for the next LCR event! 

mailto:allison@lcrmarietta.org?subject=Women's%20Bible%20Study
https://zoom.us/j/568224931
https://www.sesyouth.org/affirm
https://www.elca-ses.org/news
mailto:msbrosch@yahoo.com?subject=Knitters%20for%20Peace

